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Dear Minister Dekov,

It was a pleasure meeting you yesterday.

Thank you very much for taking the time to speak with us and for your interest in the Cosmeetics & Beauty Expo,
Osong Korea 2025.

As mentioned during our conversation,
I'm pleased to share the official brochure of the Expo for your reference.

Please find it attached to this email.

We truly hope this event can serve as a platfom for further collaboration between your embassy and our
organization.

Should you have any questions or require additional information,

Please don't hesitate to let me know.

We look forward to staying in touch and hope to welcome you again in Osong this october.

Warm regards,

Seohye Kwak
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